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2012-2013 LODGE OFFICERS:  Sid Jensen, ER; Linda Gorey PER, Leading Knight;  Scott Greaves,  Loyal Knight; David Sprague, Lecturing Knight; Fred Ulrich, PER, Secretary; Timothy Herzig, Treasurer; Robert Mott, PER, Tiler  TRUSTEES: Dennis Moore, Chair, 1 yrs.; Francis Sirum, 2 yrs.; L. Kim Franks, 3 years; John Cariddi, 4 years; Wes Clark PDD, PER,  5 yrs.; Elsie Gilman, Esquire; Shirley Kennedy, Chaplain; Michelle Kelleher, Inner Guard; William Pease Jr., Organist.

Exalted Ruler’s Message:

Greetings fellow members, I want to thank you for sending Colleen, my wife, and I to Austin, Texas for the 148th Elks Grand Lodge Convention.  It was an interesting and educational experience and we met a lot of wonderful people.  I got the opportunity to participate in the rally for our new Grand Exalted Ruler, Thomas S. Brazier, whose motto this year is “Elks – A Beacon of Hope”. 







[image: image2.png]



I would like to congratulate David G. Charbonneau on being installed as District Deputy to the Grand Exalted Ruler for the Massachusetts West Central District, also a high 5 to our own Mike Blanchard who was appointed as David’s Esquire.  I know they will do a great job.  
Thank you Dennis Moore and the members of the Veterans committee for a great job feeding the Veterans a steam ship round with all the fixings at the Veterans Hospital in Leeds. We can’t do enough for them.
Come down to the Lodge on September 6th to cheer your officers and members as we march by in the Franklin County Fair parade.  Feel free to walk with us. 
Our Anniversary Committee met on August 15th and is working up some really cool events for the next year. We will be kicking the year off with a party on January 5th 2013, starting with a smorgasbord at 7:00 p.m. and dance till you drop with the sounds of Eddie Call’s band “Chicken Wire”.  Tickets will be $5.00 in advance, money will be returned at the door.  Watch for more news in future bulletins.  Next meeting will be Wednesday, September 12th at 6:00 p.m. and all members are welcome to attend.







Tip of the Antlers:
Tip of the Antlers:  Many thanks to the Emblem Club for their generous donation which enabled us to have the Church St. driveway paved.  A commemorative plaque will be placed there to honor them and their continued generosity.  Thanks again, ladies.

FYI Notice to Members:

I have the unpleasant duty to announce the untimely passing of Brother Tiler James Saniki PER. I have appointed Brother Bob Mott P.E.R., P.D.D. to fill in as Lodge Tiler until we hold nominations and election for the position at the last meeting in September (9/25/2012) 

R.I.P. Jim

The Lodge will be voting to amend the by-laws regarding the option of adopting a shortened version of the initiation Ritual of new members and the opening and closing of the regular Lodge meeting. The vote will be taken at the first meeting in September (9/11/2012)

FRIDAY FISH FRY- We'll be starting at the end of October. Help Needed:  We will need people to volunteer to "replace" Peter & Cheryl Broughan, cooking steak & plating, we also ALWAYS need help w/ clean-up, Denny Moore & Eric Schatz have been very dedicated for the past few years, they need help and time off.  Also, remember Stan Maynard, our lobster man, has officially retired, so Lodge members, once again, we need your help doing the lobster/meat raffles.  I know all of you that I have asked in the past have been more than accommodating, I hope I can call on you again, as well as have some new faces pushing the cart around.  Thanks, Linda- email fsirum@comcast.net
Members Appreciation Day:
        Remember to sign up, we need at least 100 people to hold the event and the food order has to be placed on the Tuesday prior.
_________________________________
ELKS SCHOLARSHIPS- Scholarship applications are available.
 

LEGACY SCHOLARSHIP Awards:  are available to children, stepchildren, grandchildren or step-grandchildren or legal ward of an Elk.  On-Line filing deadline: February 1, 2013 

 

"MOST VALUABLE STUDENT" SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM":  are available to High seniors/U.S. Citizens.  Applications are available on line www.elks.org/enf/scholars/mvs.cfm  after Sept. 1 or at the Lodge. Filing Deadline: must be at the Lodge by Dec. 1, 2012.  More information regarding other scholarships will be published in the next bulletin or you may email me, Linda Gorey at  fsirum@comcast.net  and I will get info back to you asap.

MVS (Most Valuable Student) and Legacy Awards applications are available at www.elks.org/enf/scholars on Sept. 1, 2012 or at the Lodge. 
 

GREENFIELD EMBLEM CLUB #43


We awarded our annual scholarship to Andrew Merritt, son of emblem member, Linda Merritt of Greenfield. An honor student throughout high school, he recently graduated from Frontier Regional High School with a grade point average of 3.34.  Andrew will be attending UMass at Amherst in the fall, majoring in psychology while taking part in the Air Force ROTC program. His career goals include completing the ROTC program, pilot training, and becoming a fighter pilot.

Our next meeting will be Mon. Sept.10.We will be having our pot luck supper this month instead of Oct. The meal will be at 6:00 p.m. and the meeting will be at 7:15. At this meeting we will have a group picture taken as requested by the exalted ruler in honor of their 100th anniversary. We are asking that you wear a red, white, or blue blouse or top. Slacks can be any color, but please, no jeans. The exalted ruler has asked us to march with the Elks in the fair parade. A car will be provided for those unable to walk.  Connie Thornburg

 





SEPTEMBER 9, 2012

CHICKEN BBQ
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SOCIAL HOUR 1-3PM
DINNER 3:00PM
MUSIC 4-8PM
$5.OO/MEMBER     $5.00/1 GUEST
MONEY WILL BE PUT INTO 50/50 RAFFLE
MUST SIGN UP & PAY WITH BARTENDER BY SEPT.3
NO CALL INS    NO TAKE OUTS
RAFFLES: 50/50; and 2 ONE YEAR FREE MEMBERSHIPS
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SEPTEMBER  BIRTHDAYS

 1     Stephen Bresciano

 4     Wallace Hilliard, John Williams

 5     Corey Greene, George Hall, Kenneth Kurtyka, 

         Roger Smith, Bruce Zimmerman

 6    John Jenest

 7    Michael Duclos

 9    Nancy Beckwith, Michael Begos, James Price, 

10  Ronald Duclos, Kenneth O’Brien, David Phillips, 

         Sharon Rawson 

12  Kathleen Rowe-Clapp

13  Martin Powers, Leonard H. Roberts, Robert 

         Sunderland

15  Robert Ferris, Jon Widdison

16  James J. Keegan, PER

17  Russ Bardwell, Isaac Mass

18  James Baker

19  Barbara Griffiths, Harry Ruddock 

20  Richard Thomas

22  Craig George, Douglas Pratt, John Strakose, Paul 

         Vivier

24  Stephen Gibowicz, Karen Sheperd

26  Thomas Bergeron, Elsie Gilman, James Pachalis

27  Mary Ellen Fuery

28  James Byrne, Francis Sirum, Trustee

29  Lynn Rogers

30  Robert Dash, Richard Lopriore

 

VA Pizza party:  9/15 and 10/20  

________

If you have news, an announcement or want something put in the monthly newsletter, please leave the information at the Lodge, either on the door of the office or give to the bartender.  Of course, you can always email me at ladytipper@comcast.net.

GOLF TOURNAMENT

 The annual Elks Golf Tournament at the Country Club of Greenfield will be held on Friday, September 7, 2012.  It will be a shot-gun start at 9:00 a.m. with a prime–rib dinner to follow at the Lodge.  This is a charity golf tournament to raise money for scholarships for secondary schools in Franklin County.  Entry fee is $75.00 and includes greens fees, carts, food on the course and dinner at the Lodge.  So get your friends to enjoy a day on the golf course and help the Lodge scholarship program.

   In other golf news, the Annual Mullens-Kilgour Elks Challenge was held on Saturday, July 6th at Oak Ridge Golf Course.  After losing the last couple of years, our Lodge was successful in defeating the Montague Lodge by a score of 8 – 6.  The trophy will be on display at the Lodge until next year’s match.  Many thanks to those golfers that participated, and to the Montague Lodge for the pizzas, which always taste better when you win.

During the Motorcycle Ride on June 16th, Rachel Lively, daughter of Ed and Dee Fleming, sold Scentsy products as another fundraiser for the Elks.  20% of the sales went to the Lodge so Ms. Lively presented us with a check for $40.00.  Thanks to all who made purchases.
Pitch League:  The Pitch League starts Wednesday, October 3rd at 7:00 p.m.  There will be a signup sheet at the club shortly.  New players are always welcome.  Questions?  See or call Stan Maynard at 648-9223.  
The Soccer Shoot will take place behind the Greenfield High School on Saturday, September 15, 2012.  Sign up is at 9:00 a.m. and the competition starts at 10:00.   It is open to boys and girls ages 7 to 14.  Be sure to tell your kids and grandkids about this event.

____________

MEMBERS WHO HAVE NOT AS OF THIS PRINTING PAID THEIR DUES THAT WERE DUE BY APRIL 1, 2012.  PLEASE MAKE YOUR PAYMENT IMMEDIATELY.  If not paid by September 15th your name will be published in the October newsletter.  If you are not renewing your membership please advise.

 

#1462; 1588; 1720; 2099; 2752; 2804; 2916; 2970; 3042; 3050; 3052; 3113; 3217;3237; 3240; 3257; 3277; 3317; 3318; 3331; 3363; 3367; 3368; 3373; 3375;3376;3380; 3381; 3391; 3400; 3406; 3418; 3439; 3441; 3443; 3459; 3460; 3465; 3488; 3498; 3510; 3515; 3527; 3528; 3530; 3533; 3540.

 ___________

District Deputy Visitation Schedule

9/20 Thursday – Montague   6:30/7:30

9/27 Thursday – Worcester   6:30/7:30

10/3 Wednesday – Leominster  6:30/7:30

10/9 Tuesday – Greenfield  6:30/7:30

10/16 Tuesday – Gardner 6:30/7:30

10/24 Wednesday – Fitchburg  6:30/7:30

11/6  Tuesday – Athol/Orange  6:30/7:30

11/10  Saturday Auburn  5:00 Dinner Follow

_______

Membership Proposal

Laurie Dulude proposes Vicky Seavey

Matt Parody proposes Alex Cooley

Shirley Kennedy proposes Cora J. Vogt

Sid Jensen ER proposes Jessica Jensen

PROFESSIONAL OFFICE SPACE AVAILABLE.  Approximately 3,000 sq. ft.; central reception area, handicapped accessible, parking and more, located a block from Main Street.  Inquire at the Greenfield Elks or call 413-773-7453.

Members:  If you know of anyone looking for office space please let them know about this.
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HELP OUR MEMBERSHIP BY PROPOSING A NEW MEMBER
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IN MEMORIAM


JAMES SINICKI, PER 


1948- 2012


“... a while ago we gathered, friendship beaming in each 


 eye, now the golden cord is


�


severed, he has passed to realms on  high.”


 








Sickness and Distress


DAVE PHILLIPS


BUCKLEY NURSING
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